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Auburn City Council Meeting Changed
(KLZA)--The Auburn City Council meeting scheduled for Monday evening has
been postponed until Thursday, September 14th.

Mayor Scott Kudrna told MSCNEWS there was not a quorum present for the
Monday evening meeting so the meeting, including the annual public hearings on
the budget proposal and property tax request were postponed to Thursday
evening at 7 at City Hall.  
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